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February 13, 2009 

 
 
As Alderwoman my focus and energy has been solely devoted to representing and 
serving the constituents of the 6th Aldermanic District. This focus is something I 
established from day one of my campaign, and I do not intend to waver from it. 
 
I strongly respect our judicial process and I have faith that it will bring a result that is fair 
and just.  
 
But, in keeping with my focus, I leave questions about the former incumbent of this 
office to be answered and addressed by others. 
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